



It has been a very busy week at Victoria Junior School!



It started with Ash Class visiting the Mosque on Monday, to
welcoming lots of Parents/Carers into school for consultation

evenings, to t-shirt printing in Year 5 today in the style of Pablo
Picasso.



School Council have been busy planning for our pyjama day for

Comic Relief, on Friday, 17th March.  It has been wonderful
seeing our children taking on organisational responsibilities

within the school. 



VJS NEWS
Proud To Be Me, Proud To Belong

Friday, 10th March 2023

Dates for the diary

Mr David Lee, Headteacher

17th March - Year 5 trip to Springwest Academy (Please wear
uniform to school and then change into pyjamas when back if

you wish!)
17th March - Comic Relief Day








K I N D N E S S
S T A R S

1 0 t h  M a r c h   2 0 2 3

Year 3 Year 4

Year 5 Year 6

Elm: Sumayra and Sanvi



Oak: Zia and Yahya 
  

Ash: Kiruthiga and 
Ayoob



 



Magnolia: Kyla and
Prithish   



Holly: Nicole and 

 Mehran



Willow: Kuldeep and
Aryan  

Cherry: Sajeetha and
Mathurakan 

 
Chestnut: Villiams and

Meerab
 

Laurel: Taylea and Nelson 

Beech: Charvi and Kaden



Rowan: Kavisha and
Dexter 

 
Ebony: Henil and

Vika
 



Remember to see

your class teacher

for a merit!






V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Comic Relief - Friday, 17th March 

School Council
have organised

for Victoria
Junior School to
raise money for

Comic Relief
next Friday.  

Please see these
AMAZING posters

from Henry in Elm,
Owen in Ebony and
Sathvika in Elm for
more information!






V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

PTA Updates


